Little Heart School District #4

2354 County Road 136

St. Anthony, ND 58566

701-445-7331 (School)
701-445-7344 (Fax)

May 22, 2023
NDHSAA Board of Directors,

Little Heart Graded Elementary would like to become a member of the North Dakota High
School Activities Association starting this 2023-24 school year. We are looking into the
possibility of cooping activities with Mandan Public Schools, where most of our students attend

high school.

We have a student who will be going into 7™ grade and would like to participate in Girl’s Diving.
We are NDDPI accredited.

The main contact is Jennifer Vetter, 701-445-7331, jennifer.vetter@k12.nd.us.

School address:
2354 County Road 136
St. Anthony, ND 58566

Please consider this our request to become a member of the NDHSAA. Our intention upon
earning membership would be to enter into a Coop with Mandan Public Schools.

Thank you for your consideration,
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Jennifer Vetter
Little Heart School
Principal/Grades 6-8
701-445-7331



